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Report October and November 2016 

Beloved brethren, 

I pray that as you receive this report, you and yours will be found in the best of 

health.  We at this time are rejoicing in His blessings.  

I m sorry that I missed last months report but it has been extremely busy. We have 

had a couple of good months and we continue to work as hard as we can to preach 

the gospel.     

Our attendance the last two months has been good but we have lost one visitor as 

Nancy has stopped coming.  Her son is still attending as he can but his mother no 

longer attends.  One of older sisters is also not coming due to illness.  Sister Elvira 

is an elderly sister who is having serious health issues and is now not able to 

attend. We pray for her but have not been able to see her.  Otherwise we have had 

two new visitors these past two months.   

 This month one of our young men brought his girlfriend to worship with him.  I 

did not get a chance to really talk to her aside from welcoming her to services but 

we pray she will return. 

We also had one of our sisters bring her cousin and her children with her to 

worship.  They really seemed to like the bible study and we talked at length after 

services.  We pray she will give us the opportunity to talk more with her and to 

give her bible studies.  

We also had a young lady come to worship with her mother who attends here.  She 

came with her children and promised to continue coming. So these past two 

months we have had good opportunities to spread the gospel even more. 

The month of October I was able to spend the last Sunday of the month with the 

church in Stephenville and preach for them that Sunday. My wife and I enjoyed 

our time with them and to be able to fellowship with the brethren.  These are good 

brethren and we have come to love them as we do those where we worship. 



 On a personal level, my testing has been good with exception of the test for skin 

cancer. Medicare has still not approved that doctor visit nor the testing. We will 

pray that God can help me to be able to get better or at least not worse.  Please 

remember us in your prayers.   

Brethren, thank you so much for all that you do for us.   May our Lord prosper you 

with His wisdom and His word and may you always have the necessities of life.  

In His Name, 

Antonio Montanez  

 

 

 


